
 

 

FICTIONALITY-POSSIBILITY-REALITY / II 
Prague, April 18-21, 2011 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

Thank you for taking part in our second attempt to meet in Prague at the colloquium on 

fictionality. While some of you are perhaps still on their way since April 2010,  
 

 

we continue waiting for you in the conference room in Jilská. 

 

At the beginning of April we move to the Academy House Villa Lanna where the 2011 sessions are to 

take place. 

 



 

 

Our invitation has been accepted by: 

Stephen Barker (Nottingham) 

Staffan Carlshamre (Stockholm) 

Manuel Garcia Carpintero (Barcelona) 

David Davies (Montreal) 

Lubomír Doležel (Praha) 

Maria Forsberg (Stockholm) 

Bohumil Fořt (Praha) 

Leila Haaparanta (Tampere) 

James Hamilton (Kansas) 

Tomáš Hříbek (Praha) 

Alice Jedličková (Praha) 

Petr Koťátko (Praha) 

Tomáš Koblížek (Praha) 

Paolo Leonardi (Bologna) 

Jerry Levinson (Maryland) 

Martin Pokorný (Praha) 

Anders Pettersson (Umeå) 

Mikael Pettersson (Stockholm) 

Stefano Predelli (Nottingham) 

Göran Rossholm (Stockholm) 

Fredrik Stjernberg (Linkoping) 

Marcelo Sabatés (Kansas) 

Ondřej Sládek (Praha) 

Karel Thein (Praha) 

Alberto Voltolini (Torino) 

Marián Zouhar (Bratislava) 
 

 

 



Those of you who have not yet definitely confirmed participation and informed us of the precise dates 

of your stay, please do so within a few days, as it will enable us to make room reservations in the 

Villa. 

As we have suggested, it is open to the participants to present the papers they have prepared for the 

2010 meeting. Those who intend to do so and whose papers have appeared in our volume Fictionality–

Possibility–Reality (Bratislava: aleph, 2010) may perhaps consider to give their presentations in a 

reduced form, and thus to leave more space for the discussion – provided that they allow us to make 

their texts available in advance on the colloquium webpage. Several Czech participants have decided 

to do so: please let us know if you would like to join us in this (although, needless to stress, the 

decision about the format of your presentation is completely up to you). In any case, we will be 

grateful if all the participants who have not yet done so let us know the titles of their papers and send 

us short abstracts (or confirm that the 2010 abstract is still valid).  

The abstracts, full texts of some papers, tentative schedule etc. will be soon available at 

http://www.flu.cas.cz/fictionality2/index.html 

Looking forward to seeing you in April, with my best wishes 

Petr Koťátko. 

*** 

The organizers have inexcusably underestimated the vulcano-meteorological aspect of the 2010 

meeting. This year an explicit statement by the Director of the Philosophical Institute, ratified by the 

Presidium of the Czech Academy of Sciences, is expected to prevent any complications: 

   

  

  

http://www.flu.cas.cz/fictionality2/index.html

